
Appendix 3
IYFA Data 2008 - 2009 

Managed Move Referrals Made Number of Pupils 
Starting at New School 

School 

Y7 Y8 Y9 Y10 Totals Y7 Y8 Y9 Totals
Bemrose          
Chellaston        1 1 
da Vinci  1 1  2  1  1 
Derby Moor  1   1  1  1 
Landau Forte          
Lees Brook  3 1  4   1 1 
Littleover   1  1   1 1 
Merrill 2 1 1  4     
Murray Park   2  2 1   1 
Noel-Baker   1  1  1  1 
St Benedict  1   1     
Sinfin 3 1 1  5     
West Park       1  1 
Woodlands          
TOTALS 5 8 8  21 1 4 3 8 

 
• Sinfin and Merrill – withdrew 3 each with 1 each to be resubmitted under 

new protocol next term. 
• Murray Park and Sinfin had one breakdown each  – now either at KM or 

under discussion with KM 
• Sinfin and Derby Moor had one each reinstated to school after 

breakdown, 
• Merrill had 2 and St Benedict had 1 identified as inappropriate referrals 

 
Requests for Placement  

Y 6/7 Y8 Y9 Y10 Total 
Special Needs   1  1 
PRU /Kingsmead   7 4 11 
Admissions      
Total   8 4 12 

 
The Statemented referral was actually from Kingsmead. 
 
Attendance Report 
 
An analysis of all pupils placed this year showed in all cases attendance had 
improved when compared to their attendance at previous schools.  Last years 
figures also showed an overall improvement,  with one pupil’s attendance staying 
the same. 

 



 
Hard to Place Pupils placed School 

Y7 Y8 Y9 Y10 Total 
Bemrose      
Chellaston   1 1 2 
da Vinci      
Derby Moor      
Landau Forte   2  2 
Lees Brook      
Littleover      
Merrill   1  1 
Murray Park   1  1 
Noel-Baker      
St Benedict    1 1 
Sinfin    1 1 
West Park      
Woodlands      
Total   5 3 8 
 
 

• 1 student withdrew as not confident enough to go into mainstream – 
student choice 

• 1 mentioned prior to referral as may be fast tracked under new protocol. 
• What is not reflected within this report are the large number of pupils who 

have entered the PRU as a result of Permanent Exclusions or acceptance 
of the Alternative Provision Offered.  Due to the added pressure and the 
incapacity to assess some of these pupils for return to mainstream 
education, the PRU have been unable to present to the panel as many 
pupils as they would have wanted to. 

• In comparison the last year there are very little changes in numbers being 
referred and those of the successful pupils. 


